This FCC license request is being filed for educational purposes from the University of
Massachusetts in Amherst. The person’s whose name is associated with this request,
Prof. Paul Siqueira, works on the development of instruments such as the one
requested, for the purpose of environmental remote sensing research.

The University of Massachusetts is a state owned institution and is non profit. It is
therefore requested that the filing fee be waived for this application.



